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Public space is for the public. Many times homeless folks use public space in a 

manner that harms/hurts/destroys the space. Making it unusable for the public. I feel 

that this ruling will push more people like me (who are struggling financially but have 

good camping gear) into trying out the homeless life style. It sounds to good to be 

true. Great views and no rent. Why would someone try for something more?  

Please create laws that help protect our public lands for the public in whole, not just 

the public that is unhoused.  


